





Forty-three years after the photos were taken photographer Stanley Forman received the following emails:

"I just wanted to let you know that I am one of the stories you wrote about and photographed that had a happy ending. I am the soldier that you were allowed out on the tarmac at Logan on March 6th 1968. That was one of the happiest times of my life to see my mother and my seven brothers waiting for me. I couldn't wait to wrap my arms around her so she would finally know that her youngest son, her baby was all right and finally home. My mom cherished that photo and the memory you gave her for the rest of her life. She received many phone calls and letters for years after from veterans and families of veterans from all wars about that photo and the look on her face. I still have some of the old newspapers but they are falling apart from the years gone by. My mom passed away 26 years ago but I will always remember the joy you brought her from your photos."

Tom Lovetere

"I am the wife of the soldier you photographed back in 1968 at Logan Airport. "Welcome Home My Son" was the caption that made the front page of the Record American. Just want to say Thank You for the memories!! Although the newspaper is quite old we still show it to our grandkids all the time. You we're one hell of a guy then and I'm sure you still are. Thank You and God bless you.

Donna Lovetere